
ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
Chartered November 10, 1965 

P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

September 22, 2009                    Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Upcoming
Speakers

• Jul 6 2010
	 Tuesday Meeting Cancelled
	 “Meeting - Installation of New Officers
	 July 8, 2010”

June 29, 2010                               Ed Shahin and David Coyle

The Four Way Test

1. Is it the TRUTH?  

2. Is it FAIR to All Concerned?

3. Will it Build GOODWILL and 
	 Better Friendships?

4. Will it Be BENEFICIAL to All Concerned?

Happy Talk 
led by Nick Kalis

Jeff DeMeglio‘s teen graduated from high school.
Marian is happy that Chesterbrook Residences received 
a vocational service award  from Dunn Loring Rotary. 
Pastor Bob  received an all expense paid trip to camp    
Ed Holman’s son visited his father for father’s day. Rick 
Neldon is happy that all 3 of his children are going on 
a church sponsored affair. Dr. Mike celebrated his 40th 
birthday by volunteering at Alternative House.

Today’s Meeting

Our distinguished speaker today 
will be will be 

Battalion Chief Keith Morrison.

Chief Morrison will be sharing 
information about the Fairfax Urban 

Search and Rescue Team.
 

Battalion Chief Keith D. Morrison is in his 22nd year 
with the Fairfax County Fire and Rescue Department.  
He currently holds the position of Program Manager 
of the Urban Search and Rescue Team (US&R). 

As our Rotary year winds down, we are also winding 
UP for a new and exciting year under the leadership of 
Glenn Yarborough and the new Officers and Directors. 

 Please plan to attend the Installation on July 8, at 
6:30 p.m. at Redeemer.

 R.S.V.P to (whether or not you will attend)  to Sam Agarwal at:
 s_agarwal@yahoo.com

Work-703-748-1278 • Home-703-827-2256

Guests
Lewis Saylor a Guest of Robert Driver-Bishop

Jennifer McCullough a Guest of  Glenn Yarborough

Visiting Rotarians
Joe Cacciapaglia from the Vienna Club
Butch McGonegal from the Vienna Club

Last Meeting
Our own Dale Lazar gave his Classification talk. 

Announcements
• The Girls Softball team induction ceremony will be 
next month.
• Final board meeting for this year is being held today
• Various members attended the Pimmit Hills HS 
Graduation Ceremony
• Ed Shahin announced that the sign up sheet will 
be passed around for the last time next meeting on 
June 29.  This the last time the Nats will donate $3 for 
every ticket purchased through the District


